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Dear   ,

The Annual Conference on the Physics, Chemistry and Biology of Water becomes one of the world-known events devoted to Water research and weak informational nonlocal phenomena related to water systems.

The conference is not only a platform for academic information exchange, but also one of the driving forces for the development and implementation of non-conventional technologies related to water science. For this purpose, there are different events held at the same time, such as seminars, practical demonstration etc. The core element of this is the exhibition of innovative technologies. The conference and the exhibition will be widely covered in media and social networks. The audience of Water Conference 2016 broadcast reached 40000 people.

Many journalists are invited to the conference 2017. The sessions, demonstrations and exhibition will be broadcasted online.

The new format of participation in the exhibition is available. One can participate in the exhibition not only in person, but also at a distance - by including information about his technology in the booklet. That will let you spread the information about your technology among scientists, investors, specialists and consumers. We also plan some events with investors and producers after the conference. 

The information for the booklet should include the description that would be enough to understand the possibilities of the technology application, its main peculiarities, pictures and links to video. It can also be used as advertising, as the booklet will reach your potential partners and consumers. You should also provide the proof of the technology effectiveness, scientific justification and the possibilities of demonstration.

You can find the requirements to the technology description for booklet on the exhibition web-page (www.waterconf.org/exhibition).

We appreciate the participation of young scientists in the conference and ready to provide financial support on a competitive basis. Only one week left to submit the applications! for more information, please here http://www.waterconf.org/postdoc/

Stressing one more time that at the 12th international scientific conference "Physics, Chemistry and Biology of Water», that will be held on October 26-29, 2017 and chaired by professor G. Pollack www.waterconf.org  there will be an exhibition of innovative technologies that will serve as an opportunity for inventors and practitioners to present their new technologies and devices that will change the view of the humankind future.

Practical seminar will be held on October 26-27 www.waterconf.org/exhibition/, where the authors of technologies will demonstrate the possibilities of practical application of innovations to investors, manufacturers and other interested parties.

Please forward this information to everyone interested in innovation.

Best regards
Evgeny Germanov
Water Conference Committee
www.waterconf.org
mail@waterconf.com
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